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NOTIFICATION OF BOARD MEETING

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Chevalier International Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
announces that a meeting of the Board of the Company (the “Board Meeting”) will be held on 
Wednesday, 30 August 2017 for the purpose of, inter alia, considering the recommendation, 
declaration and payment of a special interim dividend for the year ending 31 March 2018.

The Company will provide further details of the special interim dividend by way of a further 
announcement following the Board Meeting.

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution in 
dealing in the securities of the Company.

By Order of the Board
Chevalier International Holdings Limited
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